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National Association of Health Play Specialists
Charity Number 1042599

May 2013

Dear Colleague

In light of the recent publication of the Francis Report, the National Association of Health
Play Specialists (NAHPS) felt it would be timely to write to nursing colleagues to inform you
of important changes concerning the profession. In line with these changes the
development of Occupational Standards for our profession will be launched at our national

conference in July.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information regarding the
content of this letter. Please email: awangelawhite3@gmail.com

Yours sincerely
Angela White

NAHPS Administrator






